
Minutes of Zoning Commission 
 

May 29, 2012 
 

 The regular meeting of the Bainbridge Township Zoning Commission was called to 
order by Mr. Donald Sheehy, Chairman at 7:00 P.M. at the Burns-Lindow Building, 8465 
Bainbridge Road, Bainbridge Township, Ohio. Members present were: Mr. Howard Miller, 
Alternate; Mr. Charles Nichols, Mr. Ken Watson and Mr. Stephen Yingling.  Mr. Steve Hunder 
was absent.  Mr. Yingling joined the meeting via telephone conference. 
 
Guests:  Mr. Shane Wrench, Zoning Inspector 

  Mr. Jim Pracker 
 
MINUTES 
 
 Mr. Nichols made a motion to approve the minutes of the May 8, 2012 meeting as 
written. 
 
 Mr. Watson seconded the motion that passed unanimously. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
Proposed Indoor Shooting Range 
 
 The Zoning Commission discussed the application for a proposed Indoor Shooting Range 
at Tanglewood Square Shopping Center that is pending before the Board of Zoning Appeals.  
The Board of Zoning Appeals tabled the request and recommended that it go before the Zoning 
Commission for a Zoning Amendment.  The Zoning Commission was in agreement to review an 
opinion from the Prosecutor’s Office before moving forward. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Zoning Resolution Update 
 
 Mr. Shane Wrench, Zoning Inspector reported on the Zoning Resolution Update 
regarding the Stakeholder’s meetings to be held June 4th and 5th at the Burns-Lindow Building 
and the Citizen’s Congress to be held June 5th at 6:30 PM at Timmons Elementary School.  He 
noted that representatives from Kendig Keast Collaborative will be touring the township on June 
5th from 1:00 PM – 5:00 PM and there will be a staff meeting on June 6th from 8:30 AM – 10:30 
AM. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



OTHER BUSINESS 
 
Meeting Schedule 
 
 The Zoning Commission discussed whether or not to hold a special meeting on June 12, 
2012.  This will be determined after the meetings with Kendig Keast Collaborative on June 4th – 
June 6th. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE 
 

1. Bainbridge Township Board of Zoning Appeals Meeting Minutes, dated April 19, 
2012. 

 
 Since there was no further business to come before this meeting of the Bainbridge 
Township Zoning Commission, Mr. Miller made a motion to adjourn. 

 
Mr. Watson seconded the motion that passed unanimously.  The meeting was adjourned 

at 7:30 P.M. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

       _________________________ 
       Linda L. Zimmerman 
       Zoning Secretary 

 
 
        __________________________ 
        Donald Sheehy, Chairman 
 
 
Date Approved:  June 26, 2012 
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